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This week in Reception... 

we have been reading the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. In Literacy we thought 

about the sequence of the story and found out and wrote facts about wolves. In 

Maths we introduced the concept of addition and used Numicon to help us work out 

the answers. In Understanding of the World we found out about Wolves, looking at 

where they lived and what they ate. In the creative area we investigated suitable 

materials for making a new cape for Little Red Riding Hood. 

 

 

 

 

Next week in Reception...  

we will be making our own story based on our favourite traditional tales. In 

Literacy we will be working together to write our own story, make story maps and 

act out the story. In maths we will continue with addition. In Understanding of the 

world we will be thinking about different settings and think which would be the 

most suitable for our stories. 

In the creative area we will be making masks for the characters in our story. 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Reading- practise recognising the ORT 

characters, name words and books.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

Water bottles- Can you please encourage 

your child not to put their water bottle in 

their book bags as we have had a number 

of leaking bottles. Thank you 

 

Half term holiday-break up Friday 26
th

 

October-Tuesday 6
th

 November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


